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Mary Jean McLaughlin, PIO

C/o Napa County Board of Supervisors
County of Napa

1195 Third Street

Napa, CA 94559

RE: Nomination of Councilmember Harry Martin and Councilmember James Krider (Alternate)
— Farmworker Housing Oversight Committee

Dear Ms. McLaughlin:

The Napa City Council recently nominated Councilmember Harry Martin to serve as the City’s
representative to the Farmworker Housing Oversight Committee and Councilmember James
Krider to serve as Alternate member. Councilmember Martin, who was previously appointed as
Alternate, will replace Councilmember Mark van Gorder.

We, therefore, request that the Board of Supervisors appoint Councilmember Harry Martin to
serve as representative to this committee at their next available meeting.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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JILL TECHEL .
Mayor
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